



December 9, 2021

Refugee & Immigrant Services Northwest c/o Everett Community College Rainier Hall, Rm 228, M/S 41 2000 Tower St. Everett, WA 98201

Dear Ms. Kuno,

Snohomish Health District requests that the professional service agreement with Refugee and Immigrant Services Northwest, effective February 1, 202, be extended for the period of February 1, 2022, through January 31, 2023. The contract terms remain the same as in 2020-2022.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Shawn Frederick Administrative Officer Snohomish Health District